
 

 

 
 
Circular 026/2024 

 
23 September 2024 

 
Dear Resident,  

  

SERVEST MENU/LUNCHES - PRICE INCREASE 2024  

  

In our efforts to maintain the high quality of catering, Servest, our current service provider, is 

compelled to review its charges. They maintained the price when they took over the contract but 

regrettably, the regular increases in food and fuel costs necessitates this review.  

 

We wish to inform you that with effect from 01 October 2024, the prices for Lunch will be increased as 

follows: 

 

 

MEAL OF THE DAY 

 

Current price 

 

 

New Price effective 

01 October 2024 

   

Meal of the Day – Vegetarian R58.00 R65.00 

Meal of the Day – Standard R58.00 R65.00 

Meal of the Day – Premium R72.00 R80.00 

Sunday Lunch R105.00 R115.00 

Sunday Lunch (Lamb) R132.00 R140.00 

 

Servest have endeavoured to keep the prices as low as possible and you can be assured that they 

will continue providing value for money and good wholesome food.  

 

We will shortly be offering a monthly restaurant-type Social Dinner on a Wednesday evening for those 

residents who wish to relax with friends in the Bistro. The first such dinner is scheduled to take place 

on Wednesday, 16th October at 6.30pm. Table bookings open next week and we would like to keep 

the tables to 6-8 guests. 

 

Please feel free to contact me should you have any queries. I should like once again to reiterate and 

affirm to all residents that my team and I remain at your service and that the Village management 

should please be your first point of contact for any issues or concerns you might have.  

 
 

Christine Dempers 

Village Manager: Muizenberg 


